
  

Question on Notice  
No. 1468 

Asked on 16 November 2023 
 
Ms F Simpson asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Premier advise why the Queensland Government Annual advertising spend for 
2022-23 has not been published on the government’s open data portal? 
 
ANSWER [Premier (Hon. Dr S Miles)]: 
 
The Department of the Premier and Cabinet (DPC) proactively releases annual advertising 
placement expenditure by departments on DPC’s publication scheme available on the 
department’s website following the conclusion of each financial year.  
 
The figures are made available after they have been independently audited, a process that 
can only begin following the conclusion of the financial year. 
 
I am advised by DPC that the audit has been completed and the data will be published 
shortly.  
 
 


